

**NR\_key\_name:** 0E309985124A27288525631D006252B8  
**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Phil Golrick/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 05/01/1996  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 2:04:43 PM  
**ComposedDate:** 05/01/1996  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 1:53:57 PM  
**Subject:** possible meeting with FBI and DOS re: foreign counterintelligence postponements  
Carol Keeley has advised me that, as a result of the FBI/DOS meeting this morning, Ken Duncan is to contact David about setting up a meeting some time next week at which all three sides (FBI, State, ARRB staff) are represented. Carol said that we probably won't receive an "undraft" appeal paper from the FBI until after such a meeting. She noted that, in any event, "there would have to be some changes" to the draft paper from earlier this month, and that Pat Kelly is out of the office the rest of this week and thus won't be working on the revisions over the next few days.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**